
To whom it may concern, 
I am a Northern Beaches Resident and would like to support the new development application for the 
extension of Hugo’s Restaurant Manly. 
The design blends out-door with in-door dinning and creates and atmosphere unlike no other for the wharf. I 
also note the extra public area seating and garden feature that will be a huge hit with us locals, as well as 
interstate and international visitors. 

We, in the tourism industry, need our entertainment venues and Hugos is major destination attraction for all 
of us who work for Tourism Australia and Destination NSW. 
As a regular diner at Hugo’s Manly, I would appreciate you also supporting this wonderful development 
application. 
Kind regards, 
Nick Wayland
CEO and Founder
TravMedia Global | TravTrade
E: nick@travmedia.com
Summit | IMM | Webinar Series
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